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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
FROM: Alan Danskin, British Library representative to JSC 
SUBJECT: Revision proposal for RDA 6.2.1.9, 6.14.2.7.1, Appendix B.3: 

Abbreviation for the part designation Number or its equivalent in 
another language 

The British Library thanks the Music Working Group for this proposal, which 
we support.   

Proposed new examples, “N” is not a permitted abbreviation, according to 
Appendix B. 


